
Tackling knife crime -
youth led resource 
development
The Keeping Bristol Safe Partnership shadow board are working to
create social media resources on tackling knife crime, serious
violence and transitional safeguarding.

15th, 22nd & 29th August (10-4) at City Hall (no need to attend all 3!)

• We would really like young people to participate in 
workshops for the youth work stream to produce a set of 
social media resources/advice for all to keep the whole 
community safe 

• And develop messages for professionals, parents, 
community guardians and each other. 

• This will be done in partnership with families and friends 
who have lost someone to knife crime

• There will be opportunities to work with a local college to 
see your ideas turn into a resource

• Lunch will be provided

• Youth/support workers welcomed!

Email to Michael.sealy@bristol.gov.uk or 
kbsp.shadow@bristol.gov.uk to express interest in the session, 
RSVP, or ask any questions
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